
APRIL 2025 CHILD CARE NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

We are so excited for Spring! We have a lot of fun activities planned for April such as 

theme days for the "Week of the Young Child" and celebrating "National Superhero Day." 

You can find out more about these activities below.  

 

*Our Butter Braid fundraiser ends on Monday, March 31st. The delivery date is set for 

Wednesday, April 16th in the P.M.  

 

*Parent/Teacher conferences continue. See your child's teacher if you are interested in 

signing up for one. The schedule is as follows: 

 

March 31st-April 4th/Toddlers 

April 8th & 9th/Preschool (There is NO preschool these days) 

April 14th-18th/Purple 

April 21st-25th/School Age 

 

There is no school for District 197 on Friday, April 25th. 

 



HAPPY EARTH DAY WITH THE HALBROOKS     

 

The Halbrooks will be here on Tuesday, April 1st to do an interactive magic show with 

an "Earth Day" theme. The schedule is below. 

 

!0:00 a.m. Toddlers & Preschool 

10:30 a.m. Purple & School Age  

 

 

WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD 

 

"Week of the Young Child" is April 7th-11th. We will be doing fun activities throughout 

the week to celebrate. Check our social media pages for videos/pictures! 

 

*We also are inviting YOU (or other family members) to come and read to your child's 

classroom anytime this week. Just connect with your child's teacher for the best day & 

time.  

 

YUMMY MONDAY: Each classroom is planning their own special treat/snack activity. 

RHAPSODY TUESDAY: We will be dancing, singing, and playing instruments as we parade 

through the hallways.  

WE ARE FAMILY WEDNESDAY: Join us for an ice cream social between the hours of 3:30-

5:00 p.m.  

ARTSY THURSDAY: Be sure to check out all of the art projects from this day displayed in 

our hallways.   

FAMILY FRIDAY: The children will be participating in work together projects throughout 

the day in their classrooms. There will also be a K9 and officer visit in the a.m. to talk to 

the children about how they work together as a team to keep our community safe.  

 

 



NATIONAL SUPERHERO DAY 

 

 

 

We'll once again be celebrating "National Superhero Day!" It is on Monday, April 28th. 

The children will all receive a mask they will wear throughout the day! They will do some 

fun superhero activities in their classroom. The children can use these masks for the 

"Photo Booth" we'll have in the front lobby where there will be other clothing items to 

dress up and take superhero pictures.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

RECOMMENDED BOOK OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

This month's recommended book is 

"Grumpy Monkey." Head over to our blog 

for the details. 

http://tinytotsandlittletykes.blogspot.com  

 

 

 

http://tinytotsandlittletykes.blogspot.com/


 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

This month's topic is on Stranger Danger and Stranger Safety.  

 

 

NEW TUTION RATES 
 

New tuition rates go in effect March 31st, 2025. There were previous messages sent 
regarding this in Procare along with the new rate sheet. Here is the link to the rate sheet 
again: Tuition Rates. They are also posted on our website.  
 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5th-9th, 2025. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/health/wellness-and-prevention/stranger-danger-and-stranger-safety
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSei-bpVI4Nz28WltLv2Tsmy_1EFNfscJmLpYpO3cTMayogp4w/viewform?usp=sharing

